
Minnesota 
Principals 
Survey
Open now through November 22

Take the Survey!

The goal of the Minnesota Principals 
Survey, generously funded by the 
Minneapolis Foundation and the 
Joyce Foundation, is to elevate 
principal voice. All principals, assistant 
principals, and charter school directors 
in the state of Minnesota are invited to 
participate, and should have received 
a person-specific email invitation on 
November 1. Missed yours? Fill out the 
form at z.umn.edu/principal-survey-
request to request a new survey 
invitation. Reports and key findings 
from the 2021 MnPS can be found via 
the QR code or at 
z.umn.edu/mnps.

Learn more:


